
Richmond Trails Committee 
Tuesday May 16, 2017 

 
Present: Callie Ewald, Willie Lee, Ian Stokes, Ed Wells, 
Mike Donohue, Jim Monahan and Jean Bressor 
 
-We discussed the condition of several of the trails when 
it is wetter. This led to a bigger discussion about when, 
if and how we should close trails when it has rained and 
the trails are wet. We will continue this discussion at the 
next meeting. 
 
-The Story Walk is due to be up the first two weeks in June 
along the Volunteers Green path. 
 
-The map is just about printed. Ian will let us know when 
it is done and we can distribute. 
 
-We discussed work parties that will need to be done on 
‘Sip of Sunshine’ and the Upper Loop. 
 
-Ian secured the Landowner Permission form from the 
Barretts. 


